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CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE: 

Packaging update 
 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 

Packaging is being changed on all 16mm and 18mm cylindrical supercapacitors. The packaging is changing 
from bulk placement in a plastic bag to foam inserts then plastic bagging.  The packaging is similar to the 
picture and drawing below. 

 

  

Part Number 

Bag Qty. Carton Qty. MOQ 

Old New Old New Old New 

HB1625-2R5256-R 50 50 1000 900 100 100 

HB1635-2R5356-R 50 50 900 800 100 100 

HB1840-2R5606-R 50 30 600 450 100 90 

HB1860-2R5117-R 50 30 600 450 100 90 

HV1625-2R7256-R 50 50 1000 900 100 100 

HV1635-2R7356-R 50 50 900 800 100 100 

HV1840-2R7606-R 50 30 600 450 100 90 

HV1860-2R7107-R 50 30 600 450 100 90 

  
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Continuous improvement efforts to eliminate bent leads on larger supercapacitor cells due to 
existing bulk packaging. 

 

EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, PERFORMANCE: 

There will be no effect on the quality, reliability, or performance. There are no changes to form, fit, and 
function of the devices 
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PARTS NUMBERS/FAMILIES AFFECTED: 

HB1625-2R5256-R 
HB1635-2R5356-R 
HB1840-2R5606-R 
HB1860-2R5117-R 
HV1625-2R7256-R 
HV1635-2R7356-R 
HV1840-2R7606-R 
HV1860-2R7107-R 
 

 

TIME SCHEDULE: 

Start Shipment Date: Existing inventory is saleable and should not be returned. 
 

HB1625-2R5256-R date codes Z04 and after (January 22, 2016) 
HB1635-2R5356-R date codes Z08 and after (February 14, 2016) 
HB1840-2R5606-R  date codes Z06 and after (February 6, 2016) 
HB1860-2R5117-R  date codes Z08 and after (February 14, 2016) 
HV1625-2R7256-R date codes Y37 and after (September 11, 2015) 
HV1635-2R7356-R  date codes Z04 and after (January 22, 2016) 
HV1840-2R7606-R  date codes Z04 and after (January 22, 2016) 
HV1860-2R7107-R date codes Y44 and after (November 25, 2015) 
 
 

ISSUED BY: 
 
Jason Lee, Global Product Manager - Supercapacitors 

 
If you have any question about this product change, please contact your local Eaton sales representative. 

http://www.cooperindustries.com/content/public/en/bussmann/electronics/contact-us.html

